
Woolwich: a day for reflection

  

The Association of Islamic Charitable Projects (AICP) is a non-profit organisation based in the
UK. Since our founding we have strived to present the positive and peaceful face of the British
Muslim community. In our classes and events we emphasise social responsibility and
civic-mindedness.

  

The men and women of AICP UK are united in our absolute condemnation of the horrific
violence that was witnessed in south London yesterday afternoon. Our members oppose the
extremist organisations that have undermined community cohesion in Britain and around the
world and we are ready to work with all others who share our goal of a bright and prosperous
future.
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